
NEWS RELEASE 
MILLERSPORT, OHIO​    April 16, 2025 

 
 

The Sweet Corn Festival is proud to announce that The Oak Ridge Boys, 
one of the most celebrated vocal groups in country music history, will 

headline the festival on Saturday, August 30, 2025. With legendary hits like 
“Elvira,” “Bobbie Sue,” and “American Made,” the group is sure to bring a 

show-stopping performance to the festival’s final night. 

Known for their distinctive four-part harmonies and chart-topping success, 
The Oak Ridge Boys have been entertaining audiences for over five decades. 

With numerous Grammy, CMA, and ACM awards to their name, they 
continue to delight fans with high-energy shows and timeless classics. 

The concert is free and will take place at the Brookover-Harlow Pavilion. 
Music begins at 8:30 PM, so bring a chair, grab some sweet corn, and get 

ready for a night of unforgettable music under the stars. 

The Sweet Corn Festival runs August 27–30, 2025, at Historic Lions Park in 
Millersport, Ohio. In addition to free nightly concerts, the festival features 
family-friendly rides and games, a grand parade, contests, vendors, and the 

best sweet corn in the state—hot, buttery, and fresh from the fields. 

Cap off your summer with The Oak Ridge Boys American Made: 
Farewell Tour at the Sweet Corn Festival – Saturday, August 30! 

 

For more details, visit www.sweetcornfest.com or follow the Sweet Corn 
Festival on Facebook! 

http://www.sweetcornfest.com/


  


